



Present: Ann Williams, Bryan Williams, Alex Olah, Camilla Olah,
Neil Graham, and Colin Chapman

Apologies: Elizabeth James

Circulation to above: Dave & Joan Hayes, Claire, Emily, Heather Lloyd, Gareth Utting, Rita & Duncan Jowett, Liz & Stuart, Gareth Eggar, Shaun Burkey, Maggie Rowlands & Hilary & Elizabeth, Paul Roberts and Maryse, June & Harry

Minutes of previous meeting Were accepted as a true record.

Matters arising

Ann has emailed Shaun requesting removal of ragwort that we have pulled. She has also requested a copy of Shropshire's ragwort policy. Gareth has confirmed that Shropshire follow the DEFRA policy.

It was reported that Mr Sinker has expressed concern. Neil has given him contact details for Harvey and Shaun.

A separate communication between Shaun and Alex discussed the use of a weed wipe technique.

Mammal Group Visit

We await a report from Paul. Ann will write to Paul and will also try to get information from the Pete Bordman / Ian Cheeseborough visit.

Lantern Parade

Ann has confirmed £330 for fireworks.
Workshop dates will be 26th & 30th October, 11am -5pm, last lantern at 4pm latest.

Community Equipment

Neil reported that the Centre Trustees are in favour of a shed but official confirmation is awaited.

Spider Group Visit

They picked a wet stormy day for their visit but we believe they had a productive day. Feedback is awaited.

Other business

The Brownies reported that their boot fair was very successful.

The meeting closed at 8.05pm

Future Dates

Next Green Gym_Sunday 8th September 1.30pm at Main Entrance
Next Meeting Tuesday 10th September 7.30pm at Community Centre

